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Insights you can act on 

on Housing Choice Voucher Program 

 

TO:    Owners/Agents  

FROM:   Justin C. Davis, Vice President of the Housing Choice Voucher Program 

DATE:   May 16, 2022 

SUBJECT: Transfer of Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program Administration 

 

As part of our commitment to modernizing the administration of our HCV program, Columbus Metropolitan Housing 

Authority (CMHA) has contracted with CGI Federal (CGI) to administer CMHA’s Housing Choice Voucher Program.  

CGI has been a valued partner to the CMHA for over 20 years, helping us to support and improve the lives of 

nearly 40,000 Franklin County residents receiving housing assistance and the owners and landlords who house 

them. Since 1995, CGI has assisted the affordable housing industry in improving and streamlining operations of 

locally administered HCV programs. CGI’s broad affordable housing industry expertise and IT systems 

development and support will enable CMHA to steadily modernize our services to meet the needs of both 

participants and you, our valued owners and agents. You can learn more about CGI’s work supporting HCV 

programs at www.cgi.com/us/en-us/federal/affordable-housing/housing-choice-voucher  

Over the next few weeks, you can expect additional communications from CMHA and CGI regarding the transition 

of HCV administration to CGI and how the transition will impact you. We’ll also be holding virtual “Meet and Greet” 

sessions in mid-June to introduce you to key CGI Federal staff and allow you to ask questions regarding the 

transition.  
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